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Dear Parents

With the declaration of results, the academic year 2024-25 has come full circle, and we 

are once again ready to embark on another exciting journey of learning and growth. 

This new session brings endless possibilities for all of us - students, teachers, and 

parents - to strive for excellence and achieve new milestones.

As key stakeholders in your child's education, your daily involvement plays a crucial 

role. Let's work together seamlessly to provide them with a transformative learning 

experience, both at school and at home.

At Pratap Public School, we prioritize the comfort and well-being of our students. 

Signi�icant investments have been made in infrastructure to create a conducive 

learning environment that supports holistic development. Our fully air-conditioned 

campus ensures a comfortable atmosphere for students. Additionally, last year, we 

installed interactive �lat panels - high-end devices with cutting-edge technology - in 

select senior classes. This year, we are pleased to extend this facility to one section in 

every grade.

I am also delighted to share the outstanding success of our In-School Competitive 

Exam Coaching Program for IIT-JEE and NEET. Last year, 10 out of 22 bright Pratapians 

achieved remarkable scores in JEE Main 2025. Building on this success, we are 

extending this special coaching to students of Classes 9 and 10 in the current academic 

session.

This year, we are committed to fostering independent learning among students and 

reducing their dependence on external tuitions. The zero period is speci�ically 

designed to help students clarify doubts and seek assistance in completing their 

homework. Evenings should be dedicated to revising daily lessons, reinforcing 

classroom learning. Let's say NO to tuitions and empower our children to trust their 

abilities and become con�ident and independent learners.   

 I would like to draw your attention to the following points:-

1. School timings from 2nd April will be 7:50 AM to 2:20 PM.

2. Punctuality is a hallmark of Pratapians - please ensure your ward reaches school 

on  time and is dressed in the proper uniform. 

3. Late coming will not be appreciated and students arriving late will be sent back 

home.



4. Parents are advised to download the Edusecure App to stay updated on school 

activities.

5. Kindly avoid picking up your child during school hours. In case of an emergency, 

please show the virtual card on the Edusecure App at the reception.

6. Ensure that all personal belongings of your child are labeled to facilitate their 

return if misplaced.

7. Encourage your child to pack only necessary books and notebooks for the day to 

keep their school bag light.

8. School buses will operate on regular routes. Interested students can inquire about 

the bus facility at the school of�ice.

9. To familiarize yourself with the school rules and regulations, please review the 

School Almanac with your child.

No doubt, challenges will arise, but together, we can turn them into opportunities for 

growth and success. We welcome your feedback and suggestions to further enhance 

the learning experience.

Looking forward to your continued cooperation and support!

Yours	sincerely

Poonam	Navet
Director-Principal
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